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P.O. Box 592434, Orlando, Florida 32859

September 26, 2022

Broward County Governmental Center

ATTN: MR. JOE SCOTT, SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS
115 S. Andrews Ave. Room #102
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301
Email: elections@browardvotes.gov  
Phone: 954-357-8683
Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida
The Capitol
400 S. Monroe St.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Email: GovernorRon.Desantis@eog.myflorida.com
Office: (850) 717-9337 

Subj: Ballot Broken Chain of Custody - Undeliverable Addresses 

Dear Mr. Joe Scott,
The integrity of our elections is vital to the future of our Republic. The Florida Republican Assembly (FRA) is steadfast in its commitment to election integrity regardless of party affiliation. 

It has come to the FRA’s attention there are over 93K mail-in ballots with confirmed undeliverable addresses scheduled to be mailed out statewide on September 29, 2022.  This is a serious concern and needs to be address immediately.  

Broward County SOE has 13,975 undeliverable addresses that have been identified and confirmed (see attached csv files).  The FRA is concerned there is potential mail-in ballot fraud, identity fraud, communication fraud, mail fraud, oath of office violation, neglect of duty or a clerical error involved.  Whatever the case may be, your support is vital in ensuring the issue is resolved BEFORE sending mail-in ballots to undeliverable address. 
 

Please feel free to CALL me directly so we can address this issue ASAP.  Thank you for your valuable time, understanding and cooperation.
 

Sincerely,
September 26, 2022

Palm Beach County

ATTN: Wendy Sartory Link, SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS
240 S Military Trail

West Palm Beach, FL 33415

Email: info@votepalmbeach.gov  
Phone: (561) 656-6200
Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida
The Capitol
400 S. Monroe St.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Email: GovernorRon.Desantis@eog.myflorida.com
Office: (850) 717-9337 

Subj: Ballot Broken Chain of Custody - Undeliverable Addresses 

Dear Ms. Wendy Sartory Link,

The integrity of our elections is vital to the future of our Republic. The Florida Republican Assembly (FRA) is steadfast in its commitment to election integrity regardless of party affiliation. 

It has come to the FRA’s attention there are over 93K mail-in ballots with confirmed undeliverable addresses scheduled to be mailed out statewide on September 29, 2022.  This is a serious concern and needs to be address immediately.  

Palm Beach County SOE has 10,801 undeliverable addresses that have been identified (see attached csv files).  The FRA is concerned there is potential mail-in ballot fraud, identity fraud, communication fraud, mail fraud, oath of office violation, neglect of duty or a clerical error involved.  Whatever the case may be, your support is vital in ensuring the issue is resolved BEFORE sending mail-in ballots to undeliverable address. 
 

Please feel free to CALL me directly so we can address this issue ASAP.  Thank you for your valuable time, understanding and cooperation.
Sincerely,

September 26, 2022

Miami-Dade County 

ATTN: CHRISTINA WHITE, SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS
2700 NW 87 Avenue
Miami, FL 33172
Email: 311@miamidade.gov 
Office: (305) 468-5900
Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida
The Capitol
400 S. Monroe St.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Email: GovernorRon.Desantis@eog.myflorida.com
Office: (850) 717-9337 

Subj: Ballot Broken Chain of Custody - Undeliverable Addresses 

Dear Ms. Christina White,

The integrity of our elections is vital to the future of our Republic. The Florida Republican Assembly (FRA) is steadfast in its commitment to election integrity regardless of party affiliation. 

It has come to the FRA’s attention there are over 93K mail-in ballots with confirmed undeliverable addresses scheduled to be mailed out statewide on September 29, 2022.  This is a serious concern and needs to be address immediately.  

Miami-Dade County SOE has 10,076 undeliverable addresses that have been identified (see attached csv files).  The FRA is concerned there is potential mail-in ballot fraud, identity fraud, communication fraud, mail fraud, oath of office violation, neglect of duty or a clerical error involved.  Whatever the case may be, your support is vital in ensuring the issue is resolved BEFORE sending mail-in ballots to undeliverable address. 
Please feel free to CALL me directly so we can address this issue ASAP.  Thank you for your valuable time, understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

September 26, 2022

Pinellas County 

ATTN: Julie Marcus, Supervisor of Elections
13001 Starkey Road

Largo, FL 33773

Phone: (727) 464-8683
Email: Election@VotePinellas.gov
Phone: (727) 464-8683

Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida
The Capitol
400 S. Monroe St.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Email: GovernorRon.Desantis@eog.myflorida.com
Office: (850) 717-9337 

Subj: Ballot Broken Chain of Custody - Undeliverable Addresses 

Dear Ms. Julie Marcus,

The integrity of our elections is vital to the future of our Republic. The Florida Republican Assembly (FRA) is steadfast in its commitment to election integrity regardless of party affiliation. 

It has come to the FRA’s attention there are over 93K mail-in ballots with confirmed undeliverable addresses scheduled to be mailed out statewide on September 29, 2022.  This is a serious concern and needs to be address immediately.  

Pinellas County SOE has 7,123 undeliverable addresses that have been identified (see attached csv files).  The FRA is concerned there is potential mail-in ballot fraud, identity fraud, communication fraud, mail fraud, oath of office violation, neglect of duty or a clerical error involved.  Whatever the case may be, your support is vital in ensuring the issue is resolved BEFORE sending mail-in ballots to undeliverable address. 
Please feel free to CALL me directly so we can address this issue ASAP.  Thank you for your valuable time, understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

September 26, 2022

Hillsborough County 

ATTN: Craig Latimer, Supervisor of Elections 

2514 N. Falkenburg Road

Tampa, FL 33619

Email: voter@votehillsborough.gov 

Office: (813) 744-5900 
Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida
The Capitol
400 S. Monroe St.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Email: GovernorRon.Desantis@eog.myflorida.com
Office: (850) 717-9337 

Subj: Ballot Broken Chain of Custody - Undeliverable Addresses 

Dear Mr. Craig Latimer,

The integrity of our elections is vital to the future of our Republic. The Florida Republican Assembly (FRA) is steadfast in its commitment to election integrity regardless of party affiliation. 

It has come to the FRA’s attention there are over 93K mail-in ballots with confirmed undeliverable addresses scheduled to be mailed out statewide on September 29, 2022.  This is a serious concern and needs to be address immediately.  

Hillsborough County SOE has 6,164 undeliverable addresses that have been identified (see attached csv files).  The FRA is concerned there is potential mail-in ballot fraud, identity fraud, communication fraud, mail fraud, oath of office violation, neglect of duty or a clerical error involved.  Whatever the case may be, your support is vital in ensuring the issue is resolved BEFORE sending mail-in ballots to undeliverable address. 
Please feel free to CALL me directly so we can address this issue ASAP.  Thank you for your valuable time, understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

September 26, 2022

Orange County 

ATTN: Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Elections
119 W. Kaley Street
Orlando, FL 32806

Email: Not Available 

Office: (407) 836-2070

Office of Governor Ron DeSantis
State of Florida
The Capitol
400 S. Monroe St.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Email: GovernorRon.Desantis@eog.myflorida.com
Office: (850) 717-9337 

Subj: Ballot Broken Chain of Custody - Undeliverable Addresses 

Dear Mr. Bill Cowles,

The integrity of our elections is vital to the future of our Republic. The Florida Republican Assembly (FRA) is steadfast in its commitment to election integrity regardless of party affiliation. 

It has come to the FRA’s attention there are over 93K mail-in ballots with confirmed undeliverable addresses scheduled to be mailed out statewide on September 29, 2022.  This is a serious concern and needs to be address immediately.  

Orange County SOE has 5,641 undeliverable addresses that have been identified (see attached csv files).  The FRA is concerned there is potential mail-in ballot fraud, identity fraud, communication fraud, mail fraud, oath of office violation, neglect of duty or a clerical error involved.  Whatever the case may be, your support is vital in ensuring the issue is resolved BEFORE sending mail-in ballots to undeliverable address. 
Please feel free to CALL me directly so we can address this issue ASAP.  Thank you for your valuable time, understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,
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